
Colby Ireland 
Tuckers house,Bridgton Maine
LD 514
There needs to be more detox beds available, sobriety is very important. There is help 
out there but not enough. There are waiting lists that make it very hard to get in. 
When someone in active addiction asks for help and it’s not available it is very 
discouraging. I would advocate for more beds and programs. I’m in recovery and 
would love to see things change for the better. Let’s end the stigma and provide more 
help and support. We can end the epidemic but there needs to be more detox beds 
available please consider opening more detox programs 
Thank you 
Sincerely a former addict who’s in recovery 


